
 
 

 

 

Thank you for your interest in The Log College & Seminary!  Enrollment is closed and 

LCS is not accepting new applications at this time.  However, the Admissions Office will 

continue to process applications received before 8/1/25.  This closure is temporary, and we 

will resume admissions as soon as possible.  Please continue to check this link – the 

application form will be provided as soon as enrollment resumes. 


